
 

 

 
COVID-19: Coronavirus Job Retention 

Scheme Information 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR YOUR BUSINESS 
 

For the last few days, we have received a number of calls into our HR Services 
department asking for clairification of the recent UK Government scheme aimed at 

providing funds for SME’s. 
 

We have pulled together a summary overview in regard to the COVID-19: Coronavirus 
Job Retention Scheme and financial support available for small to medium businesses, 

which provides all the information you need, regardless of your sector/industry. 
   

Please go to our dedicated website page for full details: 
 

https://www.consideredrecruitment.co.uk/covid-19-job-retention-scheme 


